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BOMB THREAT 
PROVES HOAX 
AT UNIVERSITY

MISSOULA---

A bomb threat turned out to be a hoax Monday afternoon at the University of Montana. 

Eileen Fuller, secretary-receptionist in the University dean of students office, said 

she received the threat by phone at noon Monday, apparently from a girl.

Miss Fuller quoted the caller as saying, "There has been a bomb planted in the Drama 

Department, set to go off this afternoon."

Campus security officers made a thorough search of University fine arts facilities 

and found nothing. Classes in the Fine Arts Building were discontinued for the afternoon.
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